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Oregon is way behind our neighboring states of Washington and Idaho.  This is a 

critical matter to property owners! 

 

Please support and pass SB 974-1 to: 

1) Cut down the length and cost of the current land development process in Oregon. 

2) Reduce the financial impact of appeals 

3) Reduction in extensive design review approvals. 

 

Thank you. 


